
CITY OF MANTORVILLE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Mantorville City Council will hold a public hearing to seek public comment 

on assessment fees for the property located at 408 West Street, Mantorville, Minnesota.  The hearing will 

be held during the regular City Council Meeting on Monday, January 9, 2023, starting at 6:30 pm or shortly 

thereafter. 

 

Shirley R Buecksler 

City Clerk-Treasurer 


